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RENISON TIN PROJECT
TEMPORARY PRODUCTION INTERRUPTION
At approximately 11:30 pm on Sunday, 2 August, a seismic event was recorded at the Metals X Limited’s (the Company) 
50% owned Renison Tin Project. There were no injuries or damage to equipment.

Inspections have been carried out by Renison staff and the relevant authorities. Mining activities have recommenced in 
three of the four underground production areas and further assessments are underway to reobtain access to the South 
Renison Decline area.

Work is underway to minimise the impact on production. It is envisaged that the total impact of this event will result in a 
loss of approximately five days of processing production. The processing plant will be shut down at the end of night shift 
today to enable stocks to be replenished, with minor scheduled maintenance being brought forward.
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